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November 17, 2005

Dear Colleagues,

The California Public Utilittes Commission (CPUC) recently issued the draft Proposed
Decision (PD) of the Phase Il rulings pertaining to Community Choice Aggregation

(CCA).

We are please to report that the rulings are largely favorable to the formation of a CCA,
with some exceptions as noted in the attached letler.

We respectfully request that you approve these comments to the CPUC for their

consideration prior to the final ruling.
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Charies McGlashan

Harold
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